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Thank you for your comments on the application of Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon
Wireless. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will
be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case
number in this matter, 2024-00220, in any further correspondence. The documents in
this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2024-00220 (ky.gov)..

In the future, you can leave a public comment by going to Contact Us (ky.gov) and
following the directions on our website. It should be noted that all case-related
comments submitted online or by other means while a case is in progress become a part
of the official case record. All documents within a case record are publicly available
online. Case related comments submitted after a case has closed do not become a part
of the official case record.

You also have the right to request to intervene as a party pursuant to 807 KAR 5:001
Section 4(11)(a), however, submitting a request to intervene does not guarantee that the
Commission will grant intervention.

It may be helpful for you to know that federal law limit states authority, specifically that
of the Commission, in the review of this matter. For example, Section 704 of the federal
Telecommunications Act of 1996 prohibits this Commission from regulating the
placement of wireless facilities based on environmental effects of the radio frequency
emissions to the extent that facilities comply with Federal Communications
Commission regulations. Section 704 also prohibits a state or local government from
prohibiting telecommunications facilities construction if such denial will have the effect
of prohibiting service. In addition, this Commission is required by statute to ensure that
utility service, including telecommunications service, is adequate and reliable.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.



To whom it may concern

I was out of town when I received a letter from a law firm concerning this cell tower. I have
been trying to call them when I can but they have not responded. Rosemary answered when I
called you and told me to write you through this email. I do not want a cell tower near me. |
have just recently purchased this property and had no idea this was a proposal, if [ had would not
have purchased it. I looked at alot of property and did not consider any with major electrical
lines or cell towers near it. This is a large facility and it will also be an eyesore not just
unhealthy. What are my rights in this proposal? Thank you for your time.

Connie Archuleta
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